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The Randolph Asheboro YMCA is introducing an exciting new initiative this
school year!

In partnership with Asheboro City Schools, we are providing a comprehensive
pool safety program for all Second grade students in Asheboro City.

Drowning is a serious concern and early education can make a significant
difference in preventing tragic accidents. Equipping young students with
essential water safety knowledge and skills can create a safer community.

The purpose of this program is to focus on drowning prevention and the
positive impact swimming has on our youth.

Second Graders will be introduced to basic swimming and water safety skills
such as floating, treading water, and being comfortable in the water. Each of

the five elementary school’s within the Asheboro City School’s district will have
their second grade classes visit the Randolph-Asheboro YMCA four times for

safety, survival and swim instruction. 

This swim safety and instruction will be provided by Randolph-Asheboro
YMCA staff, Asheboro City School teachers and community volunteers.

Approximately 350+ Second Graders will be positively impacted as a result of
this program. 

“Stay afloat, stay alive”
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